
<2025 [10th News]> International Center hosted Lunch Meeting with international PhD students (Posted 

on Jun. 23, 2025) 

 

On Thursday, June 12, the International Center organized a lunch meeting with international PhD students 

and the students from School of Medicine who belong to Global Health Research Club of UOEH to provide 

networking opportunities among students. A total of 29 participants, including faculty members of the 

International Center, attended the event. The students exchanged introductions about their home countries 

and areas of study, fostering meaningful interaction. Although the time was limited, the atmosphere was 

warm and lively, with engaging conversations. This gathering proved to be a valuable opportunity, and we 

plan to continue organizing such events to support network-building among students 
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